
Superintendent of Schools
Phone:  269-695-8401
Fax:  269-695-8450

401 West Chicago Street
Buchanan, Michigan 49107

November 4, 2021

Dear Valued Buchanan Community Schools’ Parents,

Buchanan Community Schools’ Parent Advisory Committee is reorganizing for the 2021-22 school year and is
seeking interested parents who wish to assist the Superintendent and Board Members in making valuable
improvements for our district.

Purpose of the Parent Advisory Committee is to:
1. Advise school administrators regarding school practices and concerns.
2. Serve as an information conduit for other parents regarding school matters.
3. Suggest ideas which will benefit students at Buchanan Community Schools.
4. Discuss current issues in education which may influence our students.

We are seeking parents from each elementary building and secondary buildings to serve on this district level
parent advisory committee. This committee will meet virtually four times a year with the purpose of meaningful
dialogue that will support effective parent involvement.

Tentative Meeting Dates:
Thursday, December 2, 2021 from 6-7pm
Thursday, January 13, 2022 from 6-7pm
Thursday, March 10, 2022 from 6-7pm
Thursday, May 26, 2022 from 6-7pm

We would like to invite you to become a member of the Parent Advisory Committee. We are looking for 10-15
diverse individuals to create the team. Please respond to our Google Survey to register. Click here for
Registration.

We plan on contacting selected members by November 23, 2021.

Thank you for considering joining our Parent Advisory Committee.

Educationally yours,

Patricia Robinson
Superintendent

https://forms.gle/J1BSvt2hUnLpWPQq7
https://forms.gle/J1BSvt2hUnLpWPQq7

